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Dear Parent/ Carer 

Year 11 students have just started their final full school year with us and as usual for this year 

group, staff and students are now covering the final content for the GCSE examinations 

prior to beginning a full revision programme.  We are aware however that the enforced 

national lockdown between March and July has impacted on students and there are gaps 

in knowledge which we are working hard to address.  Next week therefore, we will be 

beginning intervention sessions in maths and English to support students and ensure that 

they are fully prepared for their mock exams in the first instance and ultimately for their 

GCSE exams next summer.  The sessions will begin in form time and continue until 3.30 pm. 

Tuesday: English intervention delivered by regular English class teachers 2.45 pm- 3.30 pm. 

Wednesday: Maths intervention delivered by regular maths class teachers 2.45 pm- 3.30 

pm. 

I am sure that you share my view that supporting our year 11 students to achieve their very 

best is essential.  Attendance at these sessions is therefore compulsory. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs J Hoyle 

Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum 
 

 
 


